
Town Board Meeting  
October 8, 2018  Immediately Following Public Hearing 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Bill Jelinek, Joan Hilgendorf and Bob Eisenman were 

present. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$107,933.81 Equipment Fund - 
$159,762.04; General Savings Account - $5,544.41; Checking Account - $200,411.13; Cemetery Fund - $108,039.82; Re-
Evaluation - $30,000.00 and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,405.79.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: Monthly Meeting on September 10, 2018 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion 
passed 4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #5317 through #5343 - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve vouchers. Motion passed 
 4-0 
 B. New Operators license for Thomas Leck and Kelly Timm Hilgendorf/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion passed 
 4-0 
 
As Tim Calhoun was not present to discuss the opening of Cottage Road, North and South Klade Road to snowmobiles 
the request was not discussed. 
 
Plan Commission: 
 A. Approve a Conditional Use Permit request for Tourist Lodging by Mike and Janel Voelker at N11309 Frontage 
 Road, Tomahawk. Jelinek/Eisenman motion to approve the request. Motion passed 4-0 
 B. Final Approval of a Rezone request by David Bethel Sr. from RL-4 to PB parcel #004-3506-102-9985 & 004-
 3506-033-9959 Hwy 8 and Rapel Road. Public Hearing was held before the meeting with no opposition 
 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve rezone request. Motion passed 4-0 
 C. Chairman Koth thanked Harry Gladwin for his service to the Plan Commission. David Bethel Sr. was then 
 appointed as the new Plan Commission Chair. 
 D. Plan Commission will look into additional vacancies and getting members to fill them. 
 The next Plan Commission meeting is scheduled for October 22, 2018 at 6:30pm 
 
Ben Brown will bring in a map to show where he is questioning the lot/street off Hwy Y 
 
Road Report: Driveway permit request from Daniel & Linda Jerzak to have two entrances on two separate lots was 
discussed. Koth/Hilgendorf motion to approve the request. Motion passed 4-0. With only two road workers and winter 
coming it was noted that Mike Thayer would be willing to come in and plow as needed. The Holme's driveway on 
Honeymoon Bay Road has been cleared of brush and visibility seems better. Will hold off on putting up any hidden 
driveway sign. It was noted that a new full-time employee labor agreement will be drafted by the end of the year. Theisen 
Park has been cleaned up and seeded. It was noted that the Town of Bradley public employees may still use the outside 
area around the lower field to stock pile material for road infrastructure use.  
 
Cemetery Report: Columbarium is in and will be set next spring. Scattering garden is in and looks good. Four Season 
Home Owners has signed a new three year contract. 
 
Waste/Recycling Report: Fall clean-up will take place from Oct. 6th through Nov. 10th at Tomahawk Iron and Metal. Will 
look into why the top of the compactors are rusting. 
 
Parks & Beach Report: Supervisors Hilgendorf and Eisenman will put together lists for projects they would like done at the 
parks. 
 
Building & Grounds: None 
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:20PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


